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Message from Commodore - PC
Terry Edgell

I hope everyone had a great summer!

This next meeting there is a lot of
important things to be done. I hope
more people show up, especially new
members.

A reminder that all members in their
first year are on probation for that
year and can be voted out. So be sure
to follow the rules that are on the back of your slip
agreement and you will have no problems.

Message from Vice Commodore -
Robert Burke

It was a great honor to be able to attend
the Wounded Warriors Day on the Bay
event last month and especially great to
see so many members from REYC attend
the event as well.

This years Ball is sure to be a good time.
It is on Saturday October 12th at
Crescent Yacht Club from 6 pm to 11 pm
with registration starting at 5:30 p.m. I hope to see many
of you there. Please RSVP to myself or Becky if you are
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attending.

I plan on scheduling a work party sometime this month.
Watch your emails for details in the upcoming weeks.

Message from Rear Commodore - Kyle
Gubernat

Greetings Redeye members

Hope everyone is enjoying the last bit of summer weather.

Thank you to everyone who came out and helped at the
last work party, we got a lot done!

The Labor Day club cruise to Kent island was another
success! We hope everyone enjoyed it and can’t wait to do
it again!

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please
reach out to me. 

Stay classy Redeye, stay classy!

Message from Fleet Captain - Dave Cohen

I hope everyone enjoyed the Labor Day weekend!

We have the upcoming Crab feast and King of the
Chesapeake so if you are going to be out of your slip those
weekends, please text or email me since we have in
coming boats.

Thank all of you for coming to work parties and helping out
around the club! 

Message from Chaplain Steve Culhane

Heavenly Father,

When the tide changes direction, Let us remind
ourselves you are always with us. As fall will begin soon
let us enjoy the lovely gift you have given us
“Boating”. Please watch over our children and
grandchildren as they go back to school this year.

As Always let us remember the true peace of God
begins anywhere on the water.

Psalm 29:11 The Lord gives strength to his people; the
Lord blesses his people with peace
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In your Name,

AMEN

Health & Welfare - Kate Taylor

Nothing to report

Bar Chair - Shawn Casserly

Nothing to report

Red Eye Bridge Officers for 2023/2024

Commodore: PC Terry Edgell
Vice Commodore: Robert Burke
Rear Commodore: Kyle Gubernat
Fleet Captain: Dave Cohen
Recording Secretary: Aimee Mitchell
Corresponding Secretary: Becky Butensky
Treasurer: Jeannie Peters

Board of Governors ("The Club")

Next Board meeting is Thursday September
26th
 
The board meets the 4th Thursday every month. If you want to
address anything at the meeting, please notify the board 7 days
ahead of time so it can be put on the agenda.

PC Steve Rockel "25
Chip Peters "25
Mike Delamar "25
Andy Crowl "25
John Gosnell "24
Dave Cohen '24'
Dave "Pokey" Yourik '24'
Neil Gubernat '24'

Board of Directors ("The Holding Company")

President, JJ Troiani '26
Vice President, Marc Melefsky '25
Secretary, Cambria Hall '25
Treasurer, Bob Duley '26

Board Chairperson

JJ Troiani

(302) 593-7025

 jtroiani4@aol.com

REYC EVENTS
September 2024

September 13th -
General Membership
Meeting 7:30 pm
September 21st - Crab
Feast 3pm
September 26th - Board
Meeting
September 27th - King
of the Chesapeake 6 pm

--------------------------------------

How do I reserve the
clubhouse for a private
gathering?

Contact Entertainment
Chair Erni Heiser

Link to Rental Agreement

New Members
Welcome!

ATTENTION:
General Membership
Meetings are held the
second Friday of each
month.
 
The next General Meeting

is:

September 13th @ 7:30
pm

Health & Welfare

Kate Taylor
(443) 465-6378
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Director, Steve Culhane '26
Director, Jeff Mitchell '26
Director, John Snyder '25
Director, Dave Cohen '25
Director, Neil Gubernat '25

By-Law Committee

PC Steve Rockel
Tasha Kearney
Ernie Heiser

By-Law Changes to be presented at the General Meeting:

By-Law Change

Article XXI (Club Affairs)

Section 3

Current By-Law

Members failing to attend the required amount of events shall
be billed for one (1) ticket for each of the last two events of
the calendar year, excluding the Commodores Ball.

Change

Members failing to attend the required amount of events shall
be billed $50 for each unattended event in a calendar year,
excluding the Commodores Ball.

Earn Work Hours

If you would like to host a social event at the club, earn work
hours and have fun with your fellow members, please contact
the Entertainment Chair Erni Heiser.

We are always looking for "Mystery Chefs" for our Meeting Night
Dinners. If you are interested, please contact our Kitchen Chair
Kitty Stone.

If you would like to bartend, please contact Shawn Casserly.

Be on the lookout for work party emails.

Dog Protocol

To All Red Eye Members, Their Friends and Guests,

No dogs or any animal allowed in the clubhouse at any
time.

katetaylor0518@gmail.com

If you know someone who needs a
cheer from the club, please let

me know. Nothing is better when
you are feeling down to get some

attention.

Quick Links...

REYC website
REYC on Facebook
REYC on Twitter

Check out our website!

Club Apparel for
Sale:

GET YOUR RED EYE GEAR

I am taking orders for REYC
shirts, hats, jackets, anything you
would like to order to show your
RED EYE YACHT CLUB support.

 
When ordering, please use the

catalog on top of display case and
contact:

 STEVE ROCKEL
443-904-6317

trockel0704@yahoo.com
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Dogs are allowed on the deck ONLY if they are supervised
by an adult, on a leash and under control.

All dogs must be on a leash at all times, grounds and deck.

YOU MUST PICK UP AFTER THEM! Do not leave their poop
for someone else to step in. Bags will be available at the
piers. Please instruct you friends/guests to do the same.

By following these rules, all members will enjoy the club as
well as our dogs!

Boat US #

GA84914Y
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